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LOS ANGELES. CALIFORNIA 9005

- (213) 4780829
July 16, 1984
Director
0ffice of Administration
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
Washington, D.C, 20555 ACT REQUESY

Dear Sir: QA( ;a/ 7'90’})5/

This |s @ request under the Freedom of Information
Act, as amended,

| would like to obtain a copy of the following
document :

"Transmittal Letter Detailing Conclusions Drawn
from SAND 76-0298, Malevolent Use of Less Than
Strategic Quantities of Plutonium'' Addressed to
H.E. Lyon, Director, DSS, from Orval E. Jones,
Director, Nuclear Security Systems, Sandia
Laboratories., October 22, 1976,

If any portions of this document are classified,
| ask that the non-classified portions be provided and request
that declassification review be performed on the portions withheld,

CBG is reviewing the formulation of NRC policy
regarding physical protection of plutonium sources, a policy
which relies in part on this document, Our review is being
performed in the public interest and without profit, |
therefore request a waiver on production fees,

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Tl 5

Steven Aftergood
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